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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

THE SUPERINTENDENCY OF BANKS 
 

INFORMS: 
 

 
In accordance with Law 118, dated December 27, 2023, January 9th of every year has been declared 
National Sovereignty Day in remembrance of the patriotic deeds of the Martyrs of 1964, and a day of 
national mourning has been proclaimed. Therefore, the closure of all public and private offices is 
mandated.  
 
As a result, the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on Tuesday, January 9, 2024. 
Consequently, all procedural and administrative deadlines are extended, as appropriate.  
 
Nevertheless, banks will provide customer service according to the schedule adopted by each bank.  
 
Panama, January 4, 2024. 
 

THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 
 

Digitally signed by [S] 
NAME CASTILLO CHANG, 

AMAURI ARIEL – 8-238-386 
Date: 2024.01.04 13:55:27 -05’00’ 

Amauri A. Castillo 

 


